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The Life-Changing Magic of Tidying Up: The Japanese Art of Decluttering and Organizing | Book
Summary (BONUS INSIDE) Marie Kondo is a life changer who has devoted 80% of her life to the
study of tidying as well as teaching it. Although people may be skeptical as to why a person would
spend her life on such a subject, Kondo has developed a fool-proof method. The Secret to Success
is to discard the things you donâ€™t need, then organize as you go. Now that may seem simple, but
it is easier said than done, and this is what Kondo has come to realize through her own
experiences. This is not just a book about keeping your home clean. Kondo not only provides you
the path to a well-kept environment, but her method also allows you to change your lifestyle and
your perspective for the better. She has deducted that when you put your house in order, you put
your affairs and your past in order, too. It is a guide book to help you acquire the right mindset to be
a tidy person. According to Kondo, success is 90% dependent on mindset, and we all want to be
successful. Here Is A Preview Of What You'll Learn...Why can't I keep my house in order?Finish
discarding firstTidying by category works like magicStoring your things to make your life shineThe
magic of tidying dramatically transforms your lifeThe Book at a GlanceConclusionFinal
ThoughtsNow What?Bonus Scroll Up and Click on "buy now with 1-Click" to Download Your Copy
Right Now ************ Tags: the life changing magic of tidying up, marie kondo, marie kondo the life
changing magic of tidying up, buddhism, zen, unclutter, organizing
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This was way more than I had expected. I always try to be tidy but I feel like I'm never consistent
with it. One huge thing I took away from this book was to get rid of the stuff that I'm not using and is
meaningless and keep the things I love and make me happy. That way I create an empowering
environment. Not only will it be tidy but I will feel so good in my surroundings. I never thought it that
way.The tips in here are very straightforward but there's some extra tips that I had never thought of
before so it was definitely worth digging through and learning some new strategies to make my life
better.

This is a really good guide if you are someone who struggles with a messy environment and would
like to change that. You will find out why it is bad to hoard and to hold onto things for too long. Then
you will learn exactly how to set up your room and house so that there is not much clutter. I
recommend this book for those who struggle with keeping a clean area.

This book is actually the summary of â€œThe Life Changing Magic of Tidying Upâ€•.If your life is not
tidy and its very slovenly, then you must read the book.This book is better for those who doesnâ€™t
have the patience to read details or who want to add some notes of the real book.Time to get ready
to change life by tidying from slovenly to well-arranged.

Like Cliff notes, it's so much easier to read than the actual book, which I bought prior to buying this
one. Having read the first couple of chapters in the complete book , I could see how accurately the
points were brought out in the shorter version.

A clean and organized home can attract a lot of positive energy which will lead to a more happier
and healthier lives. I must say that I do agree with the author when she said that "The Secret to
Success is to discard the things that you don't need, then organize as you go". This eBook will help
you acquire the right mindset to be a tidy person and provide you the best tips on how to decide
which things are for keeps and which are for donations. You will learn how to properly arrange your
closets, book shelves and drawers. A detailed explanation on the importance of using a storage and
what are the benefits of having it. The author included the two factors that can cause clutter and the
common mistakes in deciding what we should keep. Keep in mind that we should let go of the things
we don't need and donate them to the less fortunate and keep the things that brings joy to you.

Every day I clean our house and it gets me tired. I heard about that Japanese art of decluttering and

I searched about it then I found this book. This book educated me why canâ€™t I keep my house in
order. I didnâ€™t understand well the magic of tidying dramatically transforms my life, I think it
needed an example in this part. I picked all the tips that I can use in our house. I hope this will work.

Very simple and well organized book. I loved this book. If you are going to write about tidying up and
being neat, then your book should definitely be well organized as well. This book definitely is. It's
easy to follow and has a summary not only at the end of every chapter to recap, but also at the end
of the book. Not sure how many people will actually get rid of their wedding gowns, but this book
has some solid advice. It really spoke to me when it mentioned having a lot of books.

In my experience so far, this book seems to encourage the reader to go by hie or her own guidance
system and choose which things to keep based on the feelings he or she gets from each object.
This is the first time I've seen advice like this in a book on decluttering, and I LOVE it. It is unique
and inspiring. This makes sense to me because - at least in my own experience - we often fail to be
able to get rid of things because there is some emotion or mental construct connected with an item,
whether it's the thought that says, "I might read this book one day," or "It reminds me of my
childhood." I learned a lot from this powerful book, well, after 25 years of feeling bad about throwing
things away and trying to find better organizing tips or more storage space. The message on this
book IS TRULY life-changing as the title implies.
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